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Thank you  for this opportunity to comment.  I appreciate it.  

I am a Montana resident and a  conservationist and hunter.  

1. I strongly support the change proposed for marten trapping,  I support reinstating
that trappers must personally present pelts of marten for tagging within 10 days.

Marten are one of my favorite species.  I did a  little marten trapping many years ago. 
This proposed change is much needed in order to monitor and  manage the marten
harvest .  

2. I support the proposal which, as I understand it, will increase nongame
wildlife funding.   A good idea.

3. I support the proposed motorized boat restrictions for the Boulder river.  A
beautiful river that needs some protection.

Again,  thanks  so much  for the opportunity to comment.  You do a great job!!

Mike Kantor 
Missoula, Montana
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